
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: 12/6/2013 12:41:10 PM 
To: elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov (elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov); 

emory.hagan@cpuc.ca.gov (emory.hagan@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=EBJl); 

Pete, Aaron (aaron.pete@cpuc.ca.gov) (aaron.pete@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Bcc: 
Subject: Meeting to discuss PG&E's Contractor Safety Program 

General Hagan 

I am following up on the interest you expressed yesterday in knowing more about what we are 
doing to strengthen our contractor safety program. My colleague Erik Jacobson suggests that it 
would be worthwhile to have a discussion that includes our Safety Director and our Manager of 
Contractor Safety Redacted 

I am copying Aaron (as always) for help in getting something scheduled at your convenience. 
We would be happy to host a visit at our SF offices or we also will gladly come to you. 

Thanks 

Laura 

Laura Doll 

Director, Regulatory Relations 

lrdd@pge.com 

office: 415.973.8663 

SB GT&S 0260130 
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mobile: 415.828.3739 

SB GT&S 0260131 


